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SEP 17 1962

My dear Mr. sSecretary:

This is in response to your letter of
4 September 1962 forwarding a new version
of Article I, Sectiom € of the inter-
departmental Agreement covering tise traansfer
of adminlstrative responsibility for the
saipan District, Truat Territory of tie
Pacific Isliands on 1 July 1862,

The proposed Article I, Section C
pertaining to Beal Propertiy is entirely
acceptable and in accordance with your
suggeation it will be ipcorporated inte

) and made a part of the Agreement of
1 July 1962,

1 greatly appreciate the fine co-
oparation of you and your stafi in
bringing this matter to a successful
conclusion.

Sincerely yours,

/s/  FRED KORTH
Secretary of the Navy

Homorable stewart L. Udall
Secretary of the Interior
Washington 5, D, €.
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